
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 25th June 
2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

National Online Safety – please sign up 

You should have received a text with a link to join our National 
Online Safety resource to help you keep children safe online. If you 
didn’t get the link, please speak to Mr Elcock. 

Donations of uniform welcome 

We keep a stock of donated school uniform in school in case a child 
needs a change of clothes during the day. If you would like to donate 
uniform your child has grown out of, or no longer needs, please bring 
it to the school office.  

Packed lunches 

If your child has a packed lunch, we would really appreciate it if you 
can make sure that they bring it with them at the start of the day, 
and not later in the morning. If your child has any medical or 
physical needs that require a special arrangement, please speak to Mrs 
O’Brien. Please also remember that packed lunches should not contain 
hot food.  

Dentist and optician appointments in the summer holidays 

Please try to make an appointment for your child to visit their dentists 
(or optician) in the summer holidays, so that they don’t need time out 
of school in the autumn. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 
Morning: Szebasztian Afternoon: Lany 

Reception 
Spinners: Areebah & Mariam Twisters: Maryam & Aamir 

Year 1 
Delius: Jessica & Zulqarnain Hockney: Affan & Amerie 

Year 2 
Forster: Uzair & Miguel Lister: Zayan & Zakariya 

Year 3   

Bronte:  The whole class Haworth:  Ibrahim & Nikola 

Year 4   
McMillan:  Renad & Alba-Rose Priestley:  Zara & Eliza 

Year 5   

Salt:  Ibrahim & Haleema Jowett:  Abigail & Hai 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Nailah & Matej Cartwright:  Jack & Anaaya 

 

Superstars 
 
As we are sure you will understand, we are unable to invite parents of superstars 
into school each Friday, for the foreseeable future.  
However, our superstars will still be receiving certificates to bring home each week. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 78% & 1 late Afternoon: 90% & 1 late 

Reception 
Spinners: 89% 7 3 lates Twisters: 90% & 3 lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 95% & 2 lates Hockney: 87% & 5 lates 

Year 2 
Forster:955  4 lates Lister: 91% & 6 lates 

Year 3   
Bronte:  96% & 7 lates Haworth:96% & 13 lates 

Year 4   
McMillan:94% & 3 lates Priestley: 93% & 17 lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 86% & 13 lates Jowett:  94% & 13 lates 

Year 6   

Appleton: 92% & 8 lates  Cartwright: 92% & 12 lates 

 


